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Mrs Val Hepworth  
Ms Anne Simms                                   Trustee 
Planning Services (Harrogate Area)       Conservation and Planning
        
North Yorkshire Council         
planningconsultation.har@northyorks.gov.uk  
dmst.har@northyorks.gov.uk 
 
       conservation@yorkshiregardenstrust.org.uk  
7th October 2023 
 
Dear Ms Simms 
 
DCCONLEG 6.038.43.LB ZC23/01443/LB Repair works on two sections of flanking wall forming 
part of the weir and cascade outlet from the lake within the Studley Royal Water Garden 
located within the Fountains Abbey and Studley Royal World Heritage Site (1000094) and 
Grade I registered park and garden (1000410). The proposed works are intended to stabilise 
the wall and repair the damage through installation of modern retaining walls which will be 
dressed using the stones saved from the extant walls. Following the repair, the walls will be 
reinstated to their former character and stabilised for the future. Weir And Cascade At Lake 
Outlet Studley Park Studley Roger North Yorkshire HG4 3DY.  RECONSULTATION 
 
Thank you for reconsulting The Gardens Trust (GT) in its role as Statutory Consultee with regard to 
any proposed development that could affect a site included by Historic England (HE) on their 
Register of Parks & Gardens – Studley Royal at grade I.  The Yorkshire Gardens Trust (YGT) is a 
member organisation of the GT and works in partnership with it in respect of the protection and 
conservation of registered sites and is authorised by the GT to respond on GT’s behalf in respect of 
such consultations. 
 
We have nothing further to add to our letter of 2nd May.  The Gardens Trust and Yorkshire Gardens 
Trust have no objection to this planning application. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Val Hepworth 
Trustee Conservation and Planning 
 
Cc Yorkshire and the Northeast Historic England; conservation@ the Gardens Trust 
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